
 I-95 SOUTHBOUND EXIT RAMP TO  
YAMATO ROAD CLOSED NIGHTLY  

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

T he I-95 southbound exit ramp to Yamato Road will 
undergo a full closure, as needed, nightly, 10 p.m. until 
5 a.m., Sunday night through Thursday night, through 

March, for construction activities. Traffic will be detoured via 
Glades Road. 
 

 This $69 million, 2.5-mile project began construction on 
January 13, 2014 and is expected to be completed in early 
winter 2018, weather permitting. Work is being performed by 
Astaldi Construction Corp., with Creative Engineering Group, 
Inc. overseeing the project for the Florida Department of 
Transportation. 
 

Maintenance of Traffic 
 The I-95 southbound exit ramp to Yamato Road will 
undergo a full closure, as needed, nightly, 10 p.m. until 5 a.m., 
Sunday night through Thursday night, through March. 
Motorists will be detoured via Glades Road. 

 

 

Contact Information 

Andrea Pacini 

Community Outreach 

Specialist 

561-214-3358 

APacini@corradino.com 

 

Kevin Micocci, P.E. 

Project Manager, FDOT 

561-719-7793 

Kevin.micocci@dot. 

state.fl.us 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on FDOT 

construction projects in 

Palm Beach County.  

I-95/Spanish River Blvd. Interchange 
FM#: 412420-3-52-01 


